PAUL R. FRY, President

July 3, 1956

Mr, Maurice W, Nittler
Box 94
Geneva, Nebraska

Dear Mr, Nittler:

Thank you very much for your report of reception
of KBON in Geneva, Nebraska on the morning of
July 1, 1956, According to the programs you
report receiving, there is no doubt that you
were listening to KBON and you may use this as
confirmation.

We are always glad to hear from listeners such
as you, Will appreciate any other reports you
may send us.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

(S shora

Richard Welna
Operations Manager
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